Dear Friends,

We asked, and you responded! Thanks to your efforts 36 students have been
connected with sponsors. Six of those students are young girls attending secondary school.
This is phenomenal because nationwide only 9% of girls are able to attend secondary school.
Together we are helping to change the future of Nigerien children, especially girls!

We now have the opportunity to make secondary school possible for even more girls.
Will you help us build the first secondary school in Zinder? Donate a brick, row or wall
today!

You may remember the story of Houge, one of the first students in Zinder to
participate in our sponsorship program. Because Houge received the top score in her region
on the 6" grade national exam, the school director asked if we would support her in secondary
school as well. Her sponsor said yes, and Houge has continued to be a top student. She
dreams of becoming a doctor - a dream that could very well become a reality because she was
given the opportunity to continue her education beyond primary school!

There are hundreds and thousands more students like Houge! By supporting the new

secondary school vou will help make their dreams for their future come true!

Parents of the Zinder Primary School have been asking for a secondary school for
years so that, like Houge, their children might continue their quality education. In response,
our partners started construction on a building with their own funds last September. But they
need your help to complete the building!

Zinder’s Secondary School will allow 150 Nigerien students to receive a quality
education through 9™ grade. That means hundreds of lives will be forever changed every year.
The needs are great in Niger, and together we have the means to meet those needs.

Please help us build Zinder’s Secondary School by contributing a brick at $40 each,
row at $400 each, or wall at $4,000 each. Fill out the enclosed remittance envelope and mail
it back to us, or go to our website to at www.rememberniger.org to donate online.

Together we can change lives! Thank you for your support and partnership.

Sincerely,

Kara VanderKamp and the RNC Team

200 bricks
needed
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We are changing the script for children in Niger!
Nationwide only 53% of children are able to attend
school. By building more schools and providing
scholarships, RNC is changing lives!

Please help us build Zinder’s Secondary
School by following these steps:

Step 1: Fill out the enclosed remittance
envelope.

Step 2: Write a check to Remember Niger

Fooo and enclose in the envelope.

For every brick, row, or wall donat:ed, w iI

dedicate a book in your name or in honor of St_e&Adhere a stamp and put itin your
someone. A dedication sticker will be placed mailbox. Thanks in advance!

on the book’s inside cover and donated to

the school’s library. Step 4: OR visit www.rememberniger.org

to make a donation online.
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Help us raise $28,000!

All donors will...

¢ Have a children's book dedicated in the
name of their choosing

¢ Receive updates during and after
construction, including photos

Have the name of their choosing on a virtual
brick on the RNC website

Donors giving $4,000 or more will have their

name on a plaque at the school!




